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Mission/Purpose
The overall mission of the San Francisco Bay Fish Project (SFBFP) is to reduce human exposure to mercury and PCBs from consumption of contaminated San Francisco Bay fish.  The stakeholder advisory group’s (SAG’s) primary function is to review and guide the risk communication and exposure reduction activities implemented under this project.  The SAG also provides a forum for SAG members to learn about fish contamination and related topics, and promote collaboration and new activities among SAG members.
Need for a Stakeholder Advisory Group (SAG)
The fishing populations in San Francisco Bay represent many different cultures and ethnicities.  For risk communication and exposure reduction activities to be successful, they must address the needs and concerns of the affected populations.  The SAG provides an opportunity to bring together community-based organizations, local agencies, tribes, and others to identify and guide risk communication and exposure reduction activities so they can be implemented in a culturally-appropriate manner.
Background

Most fish in San Francisco Bay contain elevated levels of mercury and polychlorinated biphenyls (PCBs).  An interim health advisory for the Bay recommends limiting the types and amounts of fish consumed as a means to reduce exposure to these chemicals.  To help address this problem, the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board has required all San Francisco Bay dischargers to implement programs to increase public awareness of fish contamination issues and to reduce exposure to chemicals from consumption of Bay fish.  The dischargers, who are represented by the Bay Area Clean Water Agencies, Bay Area Stormwater Management Agencies Association, and Western States Petroleum Association, have provided funding for the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) to coordinate this effort.  The project is also being developed in collaboration with the Aquatic Science Center, the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board, the California Environmental Protection Agency’s Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment, and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.
Membership and Representation

The SAG is open to all interested parties.  CDPH seeks broad representation from community-based groups and local agencies, including those who work closely with fishing populations, manage fishing access locations, or are simply interested in addressing this problem.  The first SAG meeting was held in December 2010.  The SAG continues to meet on a quarterly basis.
Objectives/Responsibilities of the SAG
· Provide guidance on program funding for community-based groups and local agencies to implement risk communication and exposure reduction projects;
· Provide input on the development of educational messages, materials, and activities, including the risk communication and exposure reduction framework that will guide the overall project;
· Provide a forum for SAG members to increase their knowledge of fish contamination and related issues through training and other activities;
· Promote collaboration and new activities with SAG members to address project goals;
· Identify and prioritize future risk communication and exposure reduction activities.
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